
CHANCE PADGHAM
FOR STUDENT REPRESENTATIVE

VOTE MAR 11-14 TAKE A CHANCE



I understand the responsibility of representing
you, and I am confident I can deliver results. I
am determined to be the voice for you on the
board, so take a chance and cast your vote via
email this March!

Hi everyone! My name is Chance Padgham, and
I am a second-year student studying Political
Science and Criminal Justice. I am thrilled to
announce my candidacy for re-election as a
Student Representative here at UFV SUS.

I’ve been a member of our school community
for the past three years. During this time I have
heard from fellow students about changes that
could be made to improve their experience.
Likewise, my time on the board during the last
term has opened my eyes to the ways that I can
advocate for the interests of all UFV students. 

As your Student Representative, your voice will
be heard. For my next term I aim to improve
campus facilities, spread awareness about
campus activities, and create more
opportunities in and off campus for students. 

Candidate
Statement

For a bit of background about myself, I love
history, photography, travelling, and the
outdoors. When I'm not on campus I’m usually
out hiking, at martial arts, hanging out with
friends, at the gym, or at a local cafe.


